
ROADWAY RE-OPENING NOTICE
Lyndale Drive Retaining Wall

For further information please contact:

Cam Ward, Project Manager 

Department of Public Works

City of Winnipeg

Email: CWard@winnipeg.ca

Project Website: www.winnipeg.ca/LyndaleDrive

The winter construction phase of the Lyndale Drive riverbank stabilization construction project is nearly complete. 
It is anticipated that Lyndale Drive will be re-opened to vehicular traffic and parking by early March once a majority 
of construction equipment and materials have been removed from the work site.  Taché Avenue will remain closed 
near Lyndale Drive to accommodate construction site trailers that will remain until the summer construction phase is 
complete. The intersections of Lyndale Drive with Monck Avenue, Crawford Avenue and Chandos Avenue will be re-
opened to traffic and the gravel pathway along Lyndale Drive will be cleared of snow and re-opened to pedestrians.

A second closure of Lyndale Drive will be required in the spring and summer months to accommodate roadway 
and sidewalk construction, as well as riverbank revegetation. The work is planned for completion by the fall of 2017. 
The roadway will be opened and cleared of obstructions for the weekend of June 17th, 2017 to accommodate the 
Manitoba Marathon.

We thank you for your patience and will continue to provide you with further project notifications.
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